## Village of Wyocena

## PO Box 913

## Wyocena, WI 53969-0913

Ph. 608-429-2349 Fax 608-429-4261

February 17, 2014

Dear Water and Sewer Utility Customer,

Due to unusually cold temperatures we are asking all residents to leave **one** faucet running, at a pencil width stream, at all times until April 1<sup>st</sup> or until further notice. All utility bills will be adjusted on your next bill.

If the water lateral to your home freezes and you need assistance thawing your pipes, please contact a plumber of your choice. The village does not have the necessary equipment to thaw pipes and will not be responsible for this.

If you have any questions please contact us at 608-429-2349.

Thank you,

Lori Kratky

Village Administrator/Clerk-Treasurer